
Welcome Speech 
by the Chairman Committee

Honorable members of the Scientific Committee, distinguished speakers,
esteemed guests, and all participants of FiSAED 2024,

On behalf of the organizing committee, I am delighted to welcome each of
you to the Frontier in Sustainable Agriculture and Environmental
Development (FiSAED) 2024. This year’s theme, “Frontier Agromaritime at
the Cross-Road for Addressing Complex Issues,” reflects the increasing
significance of agromaritime research and development as a crucial sector to
address today’s complex challenges. We are excited to gather experts,
researchers, and students here to explore innovative solutions for the future
of sustainable agriculture and environmental resilience.
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Our organizing team is made up of  dedicated
56 members, working across various

committees, including the Advisory, Scientific,
Editorial Board, Chairman, Secretary and

Treasure, Publications, Logistics, Public
Relations, Sponsorship, and Technical

Support. Their dedication has been invaluable,
ensuring a well-prepared and engaging event.

Lastly, I would like to extend my
heartfelt thanks to every member of

the organizing committee for their
incredible work and commitment. Your

contributions, energy, and resilience
have brought this event to life, making
it possible for us to gather today in the
spirit of collaboration and knowledge-

sharing.
Thank you, and I wish everyone a

productive and inspiring FiSAED
2024 conference!

FiSAED 2024

We are thrilled to announce that this year, FiSAED has set an ambitious
target to accept 250 research papers, reflecting our dedication to advancing
knowledge and innovation in agromaritime fields. This conference provides a
significant opportunity for contributors to share their findings and insights,
pushing forward the boundaries of sustainable development research.

Regarding the technical implementation of FiSAED, we are holding the
conference in a hybrid format, allowing participants to join in virtually on
December 19-20, 2024. This approach not only makes the conference
accessible but also enables us to connect with a wider international
audience.


